
From: Ewan Campbell 

Sent: 11 December 2023 10:25 

To: Planning 

Subject: FW: Camden news journal article  

 

Can this be uploaded as an objection  
 
Ewan Campbell  
Senior Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Helen Cutt 
Sent: 08 December 2023 16:14 

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
Hi there, 
 
It has come to my attention that there is a potential new development going on in 
Primrose Hill by the Murdock family. 
 
This will be an incredibly disruptive and ugly unnecessary building that will massively 
impact the people living in that area. Not only the noise and mess but lowering 
property prices as well. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Helen Cutt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


